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Communication dated 31 January 2014 received
from the Permanent Mission of the Islamic
Republic of Iran to the Agency concerning the
text of the Joint Plan of Action

1. The Director General has received a communication dated 31 January 2014 from the Permanent
Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the Agency, concerning the text of the Joint Plan of Action
agreed by the Islamic Republic of Iran and China, France, Germany, the Russian Federation, the
United Kingdom and the United States of America on 24 November 2013.

2. As requested, the communication is circulated herewith.



INFCIRC/860

Attachment .
Permanent Mission of
( ) ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN
to the International Atomic Energy Agency(IAEA)
No. 20/2014

Vienna, 31 January 2014

Excellency,

Pursuant to my letter dated 28 November 2013, by which I sent you the text of the
Joint Plan of Action agreed by the Islamic Republic of Iran and China, France,
Germany, the Russian Federation, the United Kingdom and the United States of
America on 24 November 2013 in Geneva, and given some recent misquotation of the
Joint Plan of Action contained in document number INFCIRC/856, I have the honour,
upon instruction from of my Government, to inform you that only the English text of
the Joint Plan of Action is authentic. All other documents, including the translated
texts are not authentic and cannot serve as a valid reference.

I would appreciate if this letter be published as an INFCIRC document and made
available to the public through the IAEA website.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Reza Najafi

Ambassador & Resident Representative

His Excellency Mr. Yukiya Amano
Director General
IAEA

Brockhausengasse 59/1 A-1220 Vienna
phone: +43-1-214 0971 fax: +43-1-214 0973 e-mail: pm.iran_iaea@chello.at



